Minutes of meeting:

President Wayne Schoiz
called the meeting of the
60th von Rosenberg family
reunion to order July 14,
2001 at tp.m.

After the pledge of alle-
giance to the flag, intro-
ductions were made,
There were 8% members
present.

Vice President Pam Peters,
Secretary Daryl Green and
Treasurer Bill von Rosen-
berg were all unable to
attend this year.

The minutes and trea-
surer’s report for the past
year were read by Wayne
Scholz, and secretary-elect
Karl von Rosenberg and
approved by family mem-
bers.

The historian’s report
given by Ann Barnes who

. reported that numerous

books and family charts
had been donated to the
Heritage Museum and
Archives in LaGrange.
Family members were en-
couraged to visit the
archives after the business
meeting adjourned.

Wayne Schok, President

She also stated that while
in Texas she would be go-
ing to the Center for
American History at the
University of Texas to take
an inventory of the von
Rosenberg family holdings
there. This would be re-
ported at the next meeting,
Glenn von Rosenberg then
explained the incresse in
price of Vol HI from
$20.00 to $25.00 per book
and encouraged anyone
who was interested to take
books on consignment to
family members not in at-
tendance. It was also rein-
terated that cookbooks, a
few T-Shirts, and Val. I,
Vol. H are still available.

An election of officers was
heid before the meeting
was adjourned. New offi-

Jo von Rosenberg made a
proposal to reinstate the
practice of having Branch .
chairmen. A number of
years ago each Branch had
one or two people acting
as chairmen. The purpose
was to help the historian
keep current with informa-
tion such as births, mar-
riages, deaths. etc. We
have learned from per-
sonal experience when try-
ing to update information
for the new book the ne-
cessity of having more
help. With the family as
large as it is, it has become
impossible for one person
to try to make sure every
branch is reporting this im-
portant information,
Therefore, a format and
guidelines for putting

Pam Meerscheidt, Vice
President, Karl wvon
Rosenherg, Secretary,
Bill von Rosenberg,
Treasurer, and Ann
Barues, Historian,

branch chairmen into place
is currently being worked
up. There will be more
information coming.



